
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Carine Turay

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I am a single parent. Costs are rising for all essential of living. Working in the office saves on my electricity costs. 
When I am working from home, those costs increase. Being from a low class, it is important I do not have to pay 
more than $6.08/mth. Thank you.


